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Hun te r , Domel le 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 20114:58 PM 
To: krisbee2010@hotmail.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy 

Dear Ms. Ballachino, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http ://dis. puc. state. oh. us/index, aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 
S 

From: krisbeeZO 10(o)hotma 11 .com [mailto:krisbee2010(gihotmail.com] c3 
Sent: Monday, December 05,2011 1:02 PM "13 o 7 
To: Roberto, Cheryl /— 1 o 
Subject: Let Ohioans shop for the best energy ~ ~ °^ § 

December 5, 2011 O 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

2 ! 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting fi-om electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a tune when Ohioans are struggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership.,,^._ .^ . ^ .„^.,.,.,^,, , , , . - 41 ^^ ' •' •' ^ ^'"^^ 1^ ^o cait.!.fY that the Iniajftii aijp'iihXiify e.-,-s an 

accurate a)u<a coiiipi*t« raproctuction ot a case t i l o 
locTimant dslivorad in th« regular aoura« of bufii^Qa*, 

mailto:krisbee2010@hotmail.com
mailto:krisbee2010(gihotmail.com


Sincerely, 

Kristine Ballachino 
11801 Oak Valley RdSW 
Fresno, OH 43824-9312 



Hun te r , Don ie l le 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 20114:56 PM 
To: cornerstone4@roadrunner.com 
Cc: Doclceting 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Hurley, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11 -
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: cornerstone4@roadrunner.com [mailto:cornerstone4(a)roadrunner.com] 
Sent: Saturday, December 03, 2011 12:20 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

December 3, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are struggluig to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

mailto:cornerstone4@roadrunner.com
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Sincerely, 

Linda Hurley 
8747 Carly Ct 
Springboro, OH 45066-8845 



Hunter, Donielle 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 20114:55 PM 
To: melonbee4@yahoo.com 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Soergel, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. I have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your corrmients as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: melonbee4(g)yahoo.com [mailto:melonbee4@)yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 4:33 PM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 29, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

I am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finding a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they cannot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

mailto:melonbee4@yahoo.com
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Sincerely, 

Maryellen Soergel 

GOSHEN, OH 45122 



Hunte r , Don ie l le 

From: Gebolys, Debra on behalf of Roberto, Cheryl 
Sent: Monday, December 05, 20114:54 PM 
To: jw2708@fuse.net 
Cc: Docketing 
Subject: RE: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

Dear Ms. Witkowski, 

Thank you for taking the time to make your views heard. 1 have added your comments to the official 
file in this matter. You may find your comments as well as the remainder of the record in this matter by 
following the following link http://dis.puc.state.oh.us/index.aspx and typing in the case number 11-
0346-EL-SSO. 

Once again, thank you for your recent correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

Cheryl Roberto 

From: jw2708(5)fuse.net [mailto:jw2708(afu5e.net1 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 11:25 AM 
To: Roberto, Cheryl 
Subject: Please save jobs and allow the free market to work 

November 29, 2011 
Commissioner, Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Cheryl Roberto 

Dear Cheryl Roberto, 

1 am writing to urge you to defend every Ohioans' right to choose an electricity supplier and save money 
on their energy bills. 

Millions of electric customers across Ohio are benefiting from electric competition. But one of our 
state's largest utilities, AEP Ohio, wants to place caps on "shopping" to prevent its customers from 
finduig a better deal elsewhere. AEP Ohio's proposed Electric Security Plan (ESP) would overcharge 
residential and small business customers - while restricting their ability to shop. 

At a time when Ohioans are stmggling to make ends meet, they carmot afford to pay artificially inflated 
energy costs, nor can they afford the jobs that will be lost because of the impact on small businesses. 

Electric competition is an effective means of reducing energy costs for Ohio's families and small 
businesses. Please protect Ohio's free market, its citizens and its job market by opposing AEP Ohio's 
proposal, and bring real choices for customers in all comers of the state. 

If you already opposed AEP Ohio's proposal and support Ohioans' right to choose an electricity 
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supplier, thank you for your leadership. 

Sincerely, 

Janet Witkowski 
876 Old Course Ln 
Cincinnati, OH 45245-3311 


